
BLUE HILLS COLLEGE (Reg. No. 133694) 

Tel: (011) 318 4882/ 7955/7956 

Fax: (011) 318 2753/ 086 246 0545 

 
 

CONFIRMATION OF CONTINUED ATTENDANCE IN 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

We are in the process of planning for 2019 and need you to indicate whether or not you 

will be retaining your child at this school in 2019.  

 

Please complete and return this form, no later than the 31
st
of October 2018 as we need 

this information for planning purposes.  

 

You will also be required to pay R1000.00 into the school account as deposit by the 

closing date in December 2018; this amount will be deductible from your January 

payment. (Reference: Child’s full name, Deposit 2019). 

Kindly select and sign for the payment option at the back. 

 

Thanking you in advance 

 

 
 

J. Kruger 

(Principal) 

 

COMPLETE AND RETURN BY THE 31
st
 of October 2018 

 

Name of learner---------------------------------------------------------- Current Grade -------- 

Please place a tick in the box of your choice.   

My child WILL be returning in 2019and do not need a transfer note. 

 

My child WILL NOT be returning in 2019and will need a transfer note. 

 

Parent’s Name: --------------------------------------------------Signature-------------------- 

Contact Number ------------------------------------------------ Date ------------------------ 

For office use 

Date Received ------------------------------------------------------ Signature -------------------- 

 

 

 

  


